## Wareham Recycling Committee

Town Hall - 54 Marion Road Wareham, Ma 02571

## MINUTES October 19, 2017

Meeting opened at: 6:11 In attendance were: Wanda Savary, Ann Marie Brooks, Bradley Harunkiewicz, Charlene Price, Marilyn Russell, Earl Russell

- The coordinator's report was distributed by Marilyn
- Charlene distributed minutes for April, May, July and September meetings, accepted as written, unanimous
- The treasurer's report was presented by Earl Russell. Discussion held. Accepted report as written unanimously
- Earl reported he was meeting with Derek Sullivan to discuss funds for the center
- Marilyn reported that she is setting up a "Go fund me" account for the center's site
  on Facebook and will look into the "Wareham Matters" site on Facebook. Articles
  are going into the local papers make the public aware of the account. Discussions
  held
- Marilyn reported that SEMASS donated funds through the above account for the center
- Marilyn reported that the paint shed is closed until May, 2018
- Ann Marie spoke of talking with other Towns as to their recycling. She will be visiting Bourne and is working on getting information from other towns. Discussion held
- Bradley reported that several members of the high school honor society have been volunteering at the center Discussion

Meeting adjourned at 6:43

Charlena Price Secretary

Jennifer/Gady, Committee Chairman